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We want our beautiful, green, clean, healthy area back. The local parks, the 

greenway and areas along the freeway are now taken over by homeless 

camps/tents/tarps and so much absolute garbage. It's disgusting to allow this. It's not 

safe, not rehabilitative, and it's filthy in many areas. Allowing this behavior doesn't 

solve the problem, it creates more. Tolerance and compassion don't allow for bad 

behavior. It isn't showing 'love' or care when it's destructive and unsafe for those 

living it and those living around it. Please, let's have some common sense here. Just 

say 'no more', mean it, take action to remove the camps, tents, garbage, and keep 

repeating it. Oh, and no more bussing transient people to southern Oregon please.  
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